


   

 
nancy.warne@naturalengland.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Nancy Warne 
Senior Advisor  
Sussex & Kent Area Team 
 
 
 

Annex 1  
 
Comments on the updated Local Plan Sustainability Appraisal/Strategic Environmental 
Assessment (SA/SEA) 
 
We note that the SA/SEA has been updated in February 2024, but we have no significant comments 
to make concerning the Plan’s SA/SEA. 
 

Comments on Main Modification’s Habitats Regulations Assessment (HRA) 
 
We note that the HRA dated February 2024 concludes that there will be no new Likely Significant 
Effects (LSEs) upon any habitat site as a result of the proposed modifications and that the main 
modifications will not change the findings of the 2023 HRA report. 
 
We concur with these conclusions of Main Modification’s HRA and appropriate assessment insofar 
that the proposed Local Plan will have no adverse effects on the integrity of any internationally 
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